

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

09/02/2024 - 19/02/2024 - Half Term (School closes 3.15pm 09/02/2024 and reopens 8.35am 19/02/2024)

18/03/2024 - 4AG Parents Evening

21/03/2024 - Whole School Parents Evenina

CONTACT INFORMATION



01253 761022/01253 763601

The Office is open **8.30am - 4.30pm**



Stanley Website



Office Email Address



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2024

HALF-TERM

Just a reminder school is now closed. Doors re-open on Monday 19th February at 8.35am.

We hope you all have a wonderful break!

PE DAYS

Reception: Wednesday

Year 1: Tuesday & Wednesday

Year 2: Tuesday & Thursday

Year 3: Monday & Thursday

Year 4: Monday & Thursday

(Swimming will also continue on a Thursday for Year 4)

Year 5: Tuesday & Wednesday

Year 6: Wednesday & Friday

SCHOOL DINNERS & WORLD BOOK DAY LUNCH

Just a reminder that if your child wishes to have a school dinner, these need to be booked via ParentPay at least a week in advance.

If your child would like a 'World Book Day' dinner, this is also to be booked via ParentPay by Friday 23rd February 2024.



FIMER DAY - RECEPTION AND YEAR 1

Reception and Year 1 have had a wonderful day celebrating all things Elmer! We wore beautiful, bright colours and looked absolutely fantastic! We have made our own Elmer elephant headbands, Elmer pictures, played party games and so much more!

The children have worked so well together and have thoroughly enjoyed spending time doing lots of fun activities.

We have had lots of donation too, which we are so thankful for. These donations will go to Brian House which they will also be very grateful for.

SPORTING EVENT

On Monday the children represented Stanley at a Panathlon event and won!

The children were competing against 6 other schools and there were 8 events including, ten pin bowling, basketball shooting and table cricket.

All the children did really well and they encouraged each other, offering advice where needed. They all represented Stanley extremely well and it was a pleasure to take them. These children will now represent Stanley in the regional finals.



SCHOOLS ALIVE

Congratulations to our children who performed at Schools Alive on Tuesday evening. We were so proud of our children who performed their own interpretation of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. The fact that they had choreographed the majority of the dancing themselves shows what a talented group of children we have. The audience gave an amazing response to some wonderful singing and dancing. The conduct of our children watching the performances from the other schools was also excellent.

Well done everybody and thanks to all parents and staff who supported the event!

SPARRING SUPERSTAR



Last weekend Sienna had her interclub taekwondo tournament!

We are pleased to share that Sienna achieved Gold and has been invited to attend squad training with a hope of her competing in the national squad.

We are incredibly proud of her.

They have a couple of places available at the after school club on Thursdays - for more information please get in touch with Master Lee.

07779275207

http://www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk

ROAD SAFETY ANNOUNCEMENT

We have been informed by Blackpool Council that resurfacing works are scheduled to take place in the coming weeks, including on Paddock Drive and Dovedale Avenue from Tuesday 6th February until Monday 12th February. Of course, that includes some term-time days so please be extra careful at drop off/pick up.

There are then further works to surrounding roads which are due to be completed before we return after half term but, in the event that they are still underway when we return, we urge that you please take care when bringing/collecting your child.

PARENTS EVENING

Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 21st March 2024. If your child is in 4AG – Parents Evening will be on Monday 18th March.

Self-schedule appointment booking will, once again, be done on the Arbor Parent Portal app.

We will let you know when you are able to book.



PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE TO BOOK A SLOT - 01253 761022/763601

9.30am - 12.30pm
9.30am - 12.30pm
9.30am - 12.30pm

PMHW is a mental health practitioner and is part of the CAMHS Team. PMHW Drop In is a confidential space to discuss worries and concerns including those about a young persons emotional health and wellbeing.

You are welcome to self-refer if you do not wish to attend a drop in session.

ACTIVE BLACKPOOL

Active Blackpool

Blackpool Sports Centre

Street Cricket

Ages 8 - 16 years old

Mondays

16.30 - 18.00

Active Blackpool have partnered up with Chance to shine and Street Games to deliver free cricket sessions at Blackpool Sports Centre.

Meet new people Learn skills Play games



Young people will take part in a fast paced version of cricket with a tapeball.

All sessions are free. Young people should bring a water bottle and wear appropriate clothing for sporting activities. The sessions are hosted at **Blackpool Sports Centre**

No booking needed







ACTIVE BLACKPOOL

ActiveBlackpool.co.uk

Telephone: 07826060752





🎧 @ActiveBlackpool 🔘 @ActiveBlackpool

Active Blackpool Holiday Activity Programme

Active Blackpool Holiday Activity Programme

We are delivering sports and swimming sessions for 8 -11-year-olds at Palatine Leisure Centre for children and young people who are in receipt of free school meals in a Blackpool school



Equipment

No Equipment needed. Just bring a water bottle and appropriate clothing for sports and swimming. A healthy lunch and snack is provided



- Palatine Leisure Centre
- 10:45 am 2:45 pm
- 13th October 16th
- October



ctive Blackpool's Holiday Activity Programme Palatine Register of Interest - February 2024



Booking is essential please scan the QR code to register your interest



#HAF2024 #BlackpoolHAF

#ActiveBlackpool

ActiveBlackpool.co.uk

Telephone: 07826060752







Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child's circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child.